3/8/24, 8:25 AM Mail - BC SGA Director of Finance - Outlook

BCSGA: Student Services Program Appeal (FY23)

The Office of Student Life at Bakersfield College <no-reply@wufoo.com>
Tue 3/5/2024 4:04 PM

To:studentlife@bakersfieldcollege.edu <studentlife@bakersfieldcollege.edu>
Cc:BC SGA Director of Finance <bcsgafinance@bakersfieldcollege.edu>;Nicole Alvarez <nicole.alvarez@bakersfieldcollege.edu>

Student Name * Juan Ortiz Lozano
BC ID Number * @00788966
BC Email * juan.ortiz2393@email.bakersfieldcollege.edu

Who referred you to this appeals form? * AE Counselor
Tell us about you: * ¢ | have a BC Planner
Check Semesters * e Spring 2024

Please explain in detail why you are requesting a refund. At least 100 word statement is needed. *

I was not aware of this charge when | registered for classes. | recently applied for financial aid and waiting for
funding. | am registering for late-start courses. | currently have limited income. | am taking online classes as |
live in a rural area. | don't believe | will be using some of these resources for this semester. | am requesting that
the charges of $15.00 to be removed from my account. | would appreciate assistance with this matter. If you
need additional information from me, please call me at the phone listed in Banner. Thank you for your time and
consideration,
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